
To Whom it May Concern: 

I hereby submit my candidacy for the OpenPeppol Agreements, Policies, and Procedures Change Management Board representing Service providers.

I am currently, the Manager responsible for Pagero’s Peppol, e-invoicing, and Compliance services.
Since 2019, I have been leading the rollout, adjustments, and development of Peppol related services offered by Pagero worldwide.

Along with the Peppol relevant community, I have been involved in numerous CEF e-invoicing events as well as a member of the EESPA Public Policy and Compliance working group and understand the importance of governance. 

I know with the growth of Peppol outside of Europe with bring about challenges, and the Peppol agreements, policies, and procedures board will play a vital role in the success and development of the Peppol Network in these new markets. I believe I will be able to help support OpenPeppol as a board member taking into account the wishes and needs of the relevant stakeholders whilst upholding the values that Peppol was originally founded upon, which ultimately brought rise to its success. 

Best regards
Trent Targa



